
WVARA Website Changes 

There has been a change to the WVARA website (https://w9uuu.org).  This change was 

made for the purpose of limiting access to sensitive information such as club financial 

information, inventory data, and members’ contact information (phone numbers and e-

mail addresses). 

Most of the website remains accessible to anyone who visits the site.  However, accessing 

information in the “Members Only” area now requires logging into the website by entering 

a username (your call sign) and a password. 

Only voting members will be able to log in to the website.  Unlicensed members will not 

be able to log in.  Also, a member will not be able to log in if their membership has expired. 

When logging in for the first time, enter your call sign and click on the “Forgot Password” 

link.  A password will be created and sent to you at the e-mail address we have on file.  

You may continue to use this password, or you may change it to something that is easier 

for you to remember.  If we do not have a valid e-mail address for you, contact the WVARA 

Webmaster (webmaster@w9uuu.org) for a password. 
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